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ONE-DAY CLOSURE FOR STAFF TRAINING 

 
All Fresno County libraries will be closed on Monday, October 1st, for a day of staff 

training.  Online access to the library catalog and other electronic resources will function 

as usual. 

 

All libraries will resume regular business hours on Tuesday, October 2nd.  For more 

information, contact your local library or go to www.fresnolibrary.org 
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